
 

February 28, 2019 

 

 

Ms. Dorothy Graham 

c/o Graham Family Foundation  

544 - 61st Street 

Oakland, CA 94609 

 

Dear Dorothy, 

 

We are grateful for your generous gift of $10,000 in support of LifeLong Medical Care.  Your donation 

allows us in continuing to fulfill our mission of providing comprehensive high-quality care to people of 

all ages.  

 

Your gift directly supports the Victor E. Graham Memorial Fund. Continuous compassion and generosity 

like yours are the essential contributions which help LifeLong respond to the ever growing need for our 

medical care, dental care, and social services particularly with some of our most vulnerable seniors at risk 

of institutionalization. We are very appreciative of your support in this endeavor.   

 

Again, thank you for your generosity to LifeLong Medical Care. It is a pleasure to work with you in this 

great effort of providing a service that is helping to save lives.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Marty Lynch  

Executive Director/CEO                          

 

 

Official Gift Receipt 

 

Received Date: 2/12/2019   Gift Amount: $10,000.00 

Purpose:   Donation 

 

Received from:  

Ms. Dorothy Graham 

c/o Graham Family Foundation  

544 - 61st Street 

Oakland, CA 94609 

 
Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.  No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous donation.  

Please retain this letter for tax purposes.  LifeLong Medical Care is a nonprofit 501c3 organization.  Federal Tax ID#94-2502308. 



 

February 28, 2019 

 

 

Ms. Dorothy Graham 

c/o Graham Family Foundation  

544 - 61st Street 

Oakland, CA 94609 

 

Dear Dorothy, 

 

We are grateful for your generous gift of $20,000 in support of LifeLong Medical Care. Your donation 

allows us in continuing to fulfill our mission of providing comprehensive high-quality care to people of 

all ages.  

 

Your gift directly supports the Graham Respite Care Fund. This fund enables participants’ caregivers to 

get much needed relief from the emotionally and physically endless hours of caring for their loved ones.  

Continuous compassion and generosity like yours are the essential contributions which help LifeLong 

respond to the ever growing need for our medical care, dental care, and social services particularly with 

some of our most vulnerable seniors at risk of institutionalization. We are very appreciative of your 

support in this endeavor.   

 

Again, thank you for your generosity to LifeLong Medical Care. It is a pleasure to work with you in this 

great effort of providing a service that is helping to save lives.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Marty Lynch                                                             

Executive Director/CEO  

 

Official Gift Receipt 

 

Received Date: 2/12/2019   Gift Amount: $20,000.00 

Purpose:   Donation – Graham Respite Care Fund 

Received from:  

Ms. Dorothy Graham 

c/o Graham Family Foundation  

544 - 61st Street 

Oakland, CA 94609 

 
Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.  No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous donation.  

Please retain this letter for tax purposes.  LifeLong Medical Care is a nonprofit 501c3 organization.  Federal Tax ID#94-2502308. 
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